
Simon, Timothy A.
3/17/2011 5:06:14 PM
Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Out of Office AutoReply: PG&E's Response to Nuclear Events In Japan

I am currently out of the office, returning on Monday, March 21, 2011.

If you need immediate assistance, please call 415-703-1407 and my staff will 
assist you. Thank you.
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